
5324 Serenade Pk. 
Stockton, CA 95207 
 
October 12, 2015 
M 
Mrs. Dorothy Drake 
Garden Plaza 
5454 Hammer Lane. 
Stockton, CA 95026 
 
Dear Mrs. Drake: 
 
I am writing this letter to let you know why I think it is important to have an elevator in Garden 
Plaza. Elevators reduce time to transfer the things, provide access for those who are 
handicapped, and is safer to use. These are the three reasons why I think it is important to have 
an elevator in Garden Plaza. 
 
First, elevators reduce time to transfer things. It would be nice to let people be able to carry 
their heavy things from floor from floor. Sometimes there are things that are impossible to 
transfer to people’s apartments , but with an elevator that would be no more an issue to worry 
about. Elevators are strong and can carry heavy things inside them and make it easier for 
people who is old to bring heavy things into their apartments without having to struggle. 
 
Second, elevators provide access  for those who are handicapped. For those with disabilities or 
mobility problems elevators are an affordable solution. They are used in limited access 
buildings similar to Garden Plaza, have automatic controls for those who need it , and help the 
people know when they have arrived to the selected floor. These features make it easy for 
handicap people to transfer from flor to floor which it is a perfect tool to have for our complex 
apartments. 
 
Third, elevators are safe to use. They have sensor on the automatic closing doors to keep 
people from closing on limbs , have an emergency button in case something wrong happened, 
platforms for any kind of wheelchairs, and door reopening devices that keeps them from 
reopening the door without physical contact. Elevators are specially designed to accommodate 
people in the safest way possible  
 
Having a reliable tool to transfer , providing access to those who need it, and being safer than 
ever are the three reasons why I think it is important to have an elevator at Garden Plaza. 
Thank you for reading my letter. If you have any questions please contact me at 209-955-7545. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
M F 
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